March 7, 1995

Betty Powers, Secretary
WATER DISTRICT #74

RR 1 Box 203

Leadore ID 83464

Dear Water District #74:

Enclosed please find copies of four TRANSFERS issued within your
district. If you have any questions, please feel free to

RE: TRANSFERS #4447, 4449, 4450, 4451
contact this office. ;

Sincerely,

LISA KEISER
Office Secretary

Enclosure




